
THIS WEEK AT ZION  
Saturday, September 14                 
	 5 PM	 Worship Service 

Sunday, September 15       
	 8 AM	 Worship Service  
	 9:15 AM	 First Day of Sunday School 
	 9:15 AM	 Choir Rehearsal 
	10:30 AM	 Worship Service — Choir Sings
Monday, September 16       
	 8:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall 
	 1 PM	 Community Blood Drive (1-5:30 PM)
Tuesday, September 17                 
	 7:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall 
	 8 AM	 Men’s Breakfast — Shawano Cafe 
	 9AM	 LWR Mission Quilting — Fellowship Hall 
	 6 PM	 Church Council Meeting — Conference Room
Wednesday, September 18  
	 8:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall 
	 10 AM	 Staff Meeting — Conference Room 
	 5 PM	 Joyful Ringers Rehearsal 
	 6 PM	 Confirmation Parent Meeting — Fellowship Hall 
	 6:30 PM	 High School Bible Study — Youth Room
Thursday, September 19          
	 7:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall
Saturday, September 21                 
	 5 PM	 Worship Service 
Sunday, September 22      First Day of Autumn 
	 8 AM	 Worship Service — SCHS Strings 
	 9:15 AM	 Sunday School 
	 9:15 AM	 Choir Rehearsal 
	10:30 AM	 Worship Service 
	 5 PM	 Confirmation, Saints & Servants (9th Grade Only)

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Leslie Buckbee • Shirley Sorenson • Dorothy Kunst 
Gerald Bartline • Noreen Christianson • Adeline Holtz 
Marilyn Dahl • Lorna Presho • Pastor Scott Ludford • 

Terry Fusek • Carole Kurkiewicz • Larry Gueths

OUR CONDOLENCES 
xDejon Lou (Goddake) Polzin (6/13/1932-9/7/2024) 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Priscilla Mary and 
Dejon’s family. A memorial service will be at 11 AM on Fri., 

Sept. 13, at ZION, with Rev. Dennis Nelson officiating. 
www.swedbergfuneralhome.com/obituary/dejon-polzin

Join us in giving the gift of life! ZION’s 
Community Blood Drive is a crucial event. 
We still have a few openings to donate on 

Mon., Sept. 16, from 1-5:30 PM. This is just a reminder 
for those who signed up to donate blood: questions can be 
answered on the blood center’s website the morning of the 
blood drive at www.communityblood.org/readydonor/.

WEE CARE COOKIE SALE 
Wee Care elves will be baking again to  
raise funds for their endeavors at local 
schools. Please show your support by 
purchasing oatmeal cookies on Sept. 21-22.

WEDDING WISHES 
ZION congratulates Harmony Rice & Bob McCoy 
from St. Petersburg, Florida (originally from the area), on 
their wedding at the Old Tabor Church at the Shawano 
Historical Society. Pastor Scott Ludford is conducting the 
service. Please join us in congratulating the happy couple!

 

W E L C O M I N G  A L L ,  G R O W I N G  &  S H A R I N G  G O D ’ S  L O V E

SEPTEMBER 15, 2024 

ZION NEWS 

ZION LUTHERAN CHURCH 
1254 S. Union Street, Shawano, WI 54166  

Pastor Ludford: 715.558.5737 • Office: 715.526.2017 
zion@shawanozion.org • www.shawanozion.org 
A member congregation of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America

http://www.swedbergfuneralhome.com/obituary/dejon-polzin
http://www.communityblood.org/readydonor/
mailto:zion%40shawanozion.org?subject=ZION%20News%20Email
http://www.shawanozion.org


BOOK CLUB  
ZION’s Book Club next meeting is on Wed., Oct. 9, at  
10 AM in the ZION Library. The next book we chose is 
“We Were the Lucky Ones,” by Georgia Hunter, which is 
inspired by a true story of a Jewish family separated at the 
start of World War II, determined to survive and to reunite.

REVIVE THANKSGIVING DINNER 
Let’s revive ZION’s Thanksgiving Dinner! The next 
meeting is Mon., Sept. 23, at 1 PM. Sign up at the  
Info Desk, text, or call Joyce Phalen at 715.584.1778. 

RENT-A-YOUTH FUNDRAISER 
ZION Youth is continuing its fundraiser through the fall 
and are available for hire to raise funds for ZION Youth. 
Call Curt Preston at 715.853.4999 to set up a time.

COMMUNITY GARDEN MEETING 
The Dreams of Green Community Garden meeting will be 
Mon., Sept. 23 at 3:30 PM in the ZION Fellowship Hall. 
Questions, call 715.544.8107 or dreamsofgreen63@gmail.com.

COMMUNITY HEALTH SURVEY 
Shawano-Menominee Healthy Communities created 
a survey to get the community’s opinion about factors 
impacting health. This survey is intended for people 
who live or work in Shawano or Menominee counties. All 
answers are anonymous. After completion, you will be 
entered into a drawing for a $60 VISA gift card. Three 
winners will be selected and contacted in October. Go to 
https://docs.google.com/.../1FAIpQLScE2xplBR_X7.../
viewform or scan the QR code below. Questions, contact 
715.526.4808 or public.health@shawanocountywi.gov. 

 

 THANK YOUs! 
ZION extends our heartfelt gratitude to Scott Glysch who 
led this weekend’s Worship Services. Tom Laude dedicated 
significant time and effort to renovating the stairway to the 
balcony, installing re-carpeted steps and the new railing. 
The mums, straw bales, and pumpkins arranged by 
Kay Kristof beautifully enhanced the church entrances, 
creating a warm and inviting atmosphere for Fall.

                  

  	           *** PLEASE READ *** 
We’ve started using a new calendar for church events, 
which will replace the Google Calendar. It’s available 
on the church website at the same link as before. To link 
this new calendar to your personal Google Calendar, 
please follow these steps: 
1) Visit www.shawanozion.org/calendar.php,  
2) Click the megaphone icon in the upper right corner,  
3) Follow the instructions provided to subscribe. Use the 
	     given address to add it to your Google Calendar.  
Contact the church office, if further assistance is needed.

ZLCW BASKET AUCTION 
ZLCW will have a silent auction of baskets  
from Nov. 16 through Nov. 24. If you want  
to donate a basket, please let us know. Look  
for a sign-up sheet coming soon at the Info Desk.  
~ ZLCW Co-Presidents, Mila Waukechon & Karen Childs

BOOKS & PUZZLES NEEDED 
Just a reminder that the ZION Homemade Holiday 
Marketplace craft fair ladies are still collecting gentled-
used book and puzzle donations for their upcoming craft 
fair in November. Please place these items in Room 101. 

  Clipart used by permission from Communications Resources ©2024 ChurchArt Online

If you are interested in showcasing your products, please add 
this new venue to your calendar and consider joining us!

 Sat., Nov. 16, 2024 (9 AM-3 PM)
ZION Lutheran Church

HOMEMADE HOLIDAY MARKETPLACE
For more information regarding registration and exhibitor details, 

email dklspeechlady1@gmail.com or call Deb at 320.493.0284 
or Mary Ann at 715.526.2420. We’d love to have you join us!
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